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Dear Er. Nagesh Puttaswamy,

We hope this message finds you well.

We are delighted to invite you to speak at the prestigious Dr. C Gifferd Satyadas
Seminar Hall, hosted by the Civil Engineering Department of Malnad College of
Engineering, Hassan, Karnataka, on March 27, 2024.

Your expertise on the topic "Challenges in Construction of Roads in Himalayas"
would be invaluable to our eager civil engineering students. We cordially invite you
to share your insights, enriching their understanding and inspiring their academic

pursuits.

Joining us as a distinguished Resource Person for this session would be an honor, as
your contribution would greatly enhance the event. We eagerly anticipate the

opportunity to meet you in person.

Thank you for considering our invitation. Your acceptance would be highly
appreciated.

Warm regards,

——-jé—a“"’g‘j.'.?s.aoﬂ-f

Head of the Department
Department of Civil Enzineering
MCE. Hasen
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27 MARCH 2024

11:30 AM
Venue :- Dr. C Giffered Satyadas

Seminar Hall




